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CLOSURE OF SAPARA ROAD 

 

Members of the University community are hereby informed that the construction 

of the Faculty of Renewable Natural Resources building will commence today, 

Tuesday, 09 May, 2023. 

 

In view of this, there would be felling of trees. For safety and security reasons, 

the road along the Faculty of Agriculture and Renewable Natural Resources 

(Sapara Road) would need to be closed to vehicular movement. 

 

All inconveniences are highly regretted. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G.O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA (UK) 

Registrar/Secretary to Council 


